
 
 

2025-2026 school uniform information 
 

 
April 2025, 
 
Dear Bourget College parents, 
 
We are excited that your child will be part of Bourget College for the upcoming 
2025-2026 school year. We are pleased to share the information to help you 
purchase your child’s school uniform. We hope that your child will take great 
pride in being a Bourget College student; we expect all students to 
demonstrate this by respecting the school dress code.  
 
Please find attached: 
 
- The purchasing guide from the supplier Unimage 
- The 2025-2026 school uniform collection* 
- *please note that a lab coat is not required for Bourget College students  
 
Unimage has provided detailed instructions on how to purchase your child’s 
school uniform. We recommend that you place your order no later than June 
22nd, 2025, to ensure that you receive everything before the beginning of the 
school year. 
 
Orders can be placed at  https://www.vetementsunimage.com/en/ using the 
specific codes for Bourget College: Grade 9 CBPS, and Grade 10 to 12 CBPS2. 
 
We suggest that you write your child's name on each item as well as on all 
other clothing worn at the College. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nicholas Hayter, Director of Bourget College 

https://www.vetementsunimage.com/en/
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https://www.facebook.com/vetementsunimage
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/fr/
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/fr/
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/fr/heures-ouverture
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/en/appointment
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/en/appointment
https://www.vetementsunimage.com/fr/echange-et-remboursement
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